Your Name and Address



December 11, 2017

President Donald Trump
The White House                                                                                                                                    1600 Pennsylvania Avenue                                                                                                          Washington, DC 20500

Dear President Trump:

I am deeply concerned that the laws protecting the environment are being systematically dismantled by the Environmental Protection Agency. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The fires in Southern California are still raging. Early this fall thousand lost their homes and businesses in Northern California. Scientists are contributing the extreme fire danger to climate change. Earlier this year the hurricanes decimated parts of Texas, Florida, Puerto Rico and other islands in the Caribbean.  Though neither fire in the Western States or Hurricanes in the South are unusual it is the extreme in which these are occurring that is a concern and a definite sign of climate change. 

Please consider the cost in human life, the loss of homes, jobs and the expense of these disasters before you continue dismantling environmental protections.
Sincerely, 
